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October 1, 2023
Nice & Smooth
6411 Taft St
Hollywood, FL 33024

Dear Vendor:
Our agreement for comprehensive landscapemaintenance
services based upon blanket purchase order PA600407 expires
on October 28, 2023.
Public Works would like to renew the agreement for a two (2)
year renewal period under the terms and conditions of our
current agreement.
Please advise your interest in renewing this agreement by
marking the appropriate response, signing and returning this
correspondence.
Ifyou were unable to renew this agreement,please explain the
reason(s) in a separate letter.
Thanks for your help with this matter and as always, please call
me at: (954) 967-4509 if you have any questions.
A response as soon as possible would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert Delorimiere
Special Projects Manager
Public Works Department
City ofHollywood,Florida
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